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Re: Planning Application 24/00559/GPDAFB - more information is needed

Rob McLennan
Tue 19/03/2024 10:44

To:Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

1 attachments (299 KB)

Hortus Loci Whitewater Nursery Location plan revA.docx;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open aƩ achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

'
Hi Sharon,
Please find attached a revised Location plan amended as requested.
Hopefully this will suffice to register the application.
Many thanks
Kind regards
Rob

On Tue, Mar 19, 2024 at 10:08 AM Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk> wrote:
Good Morning,

You have submitted four plans to support your application, three Block Plans (also known
as Site Plans) and one plan of the floorplans and elevations, I have attached these plans
to this email so that when I refer to them you know which I am talking about.

The plans named 'HORTUS LOCI POTTING SHED BLOCK PLAN' and 'HORTUS LOCI
POTTING SHED SITE PLAN' are the most appropriate to be used as your Block or Site
Plans, if you could add the scale to the Site Plan this would be greatly appreciated but the
Block Plan on its own is adequate to fulfil this validation requirement.

The plan named 'WHITEWATER-NURSERY-HOUND-GREEN-MATTINGLEY-HOOK-
HAMPSHIRE-RG27-8LQ', although drawn at the same scale as your Site Plan, could be
used as your Location Plan, if you made the following changes to it:

- confirmed the scale at which it was drawn
- added a second road name

I hope this clarifies what is needed to validate your submission but if you have any further
queries please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Many Thanks

Sharon Embleton

Planning Administration
Place
Hart District Council
01252 774419
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www.hart.gov.uk
Twitter: @HartCouncil
Facebook: /HartDistrictCouncil

To receive automatic emails notifying you of planning applications in your area, please
register online.

From: Rob McLennan 
Sent: 18 March 2024 15:06
To: Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning ApplicaƟon 24/00559/GPDAFB - more informaƟon is needed

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open aƩ achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

'
Dear Planning Admin,

As a sizeable site, the submitted red-lined location and site plan, scaled to fit on an A4/ A3 sheet
as requested, are as agreed and accepted by yourselves for directly comparable applications for
the same site and applicant last year.
See applications ref:23/00445/GPDAFB and 23/00474/GPDAFB.

Both the submitted location plan and site plan have a north arrow, OS licence number and scale
bar and show the application site and surrounding context.

I trust this is sufficient to identify the site and thus enable you to register the application.

Kind regards

Rob

On Mon, Mar 18, 2024 at 1:12 PM <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk> wrote:
Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your
application further, we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more
details.


